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NOTICE OF PROJECT PLANNING PUBLIC MEETING 
 
The Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s Office (WRC) will hold a public meeting to discuss 
two (2) new Clean Water State Revolving Fund projects for the purpose of receiving comments from 
interested persons. A total of fifteen (15) projects are included in the FY 2024 Oakland County Water 
Resources Commissioner’s Office State Revolving Fund Project Plan. The additional thirteen (13) projects 
have not changed from the last plan submittal. 
 
The meeting will be held at 2:00 p.m. on April 25, 2023 at the WRC Office (One Public Works Drive, 
Building 95 W, Waterford, MI 48328) and via Teams Videoconference: 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_YTZjYmM1MWYtOGJlMy00ZmNkLTllNTctOWY1OTI4OWY4MGYz%40thread.
v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226dd9592c-fa62-4c52-920e-
c6981494a443%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2222952e0d-ccad-4efd-b604-fec4e5715015%22%7d 

Meeting ID: 225 941 112 447  
Passcode: dMpJ8n 

 
The purpose of the proposed project plan is to secure low interest funding for nonpoint source water 
quality treatment improvements. The projects described in the project plan will help reduce the amount 
of stormwater, reduce stormwater pollutants, reduce erosion, and attenuate flow to drains by retaining, 
detaining, and infiltrating stormwater runoff. Two (2) new projects were added to the project plan, but 
all project locations can be viewed at: www.oakgov.com/water  
 
Project construction for the new projects will include wetland creations and water quality improvements 
through native plantings and infiltration basins. Impacts of the new projects include improving water 
quality and reducing stormwater runoff with temporary construction impacts such as minor traffic 
disruptions. 
 
The new projects will be funded by low interest loans from Michigan’s Clean Water State Revolving 
Fund. The County’s entire project plan has a combined estimated construction cost of $25,347,900 with 
the two (2) new projects estimated to be $853,600 and $491,100.  Apportionments will be consistent 
with the requirements of the Drain Code of 1956. 
 
A copy of the plan detailing all proposed projects is available for review at the following locations:  

• Permitting Desk (2nd Floor) of the Office of the Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner 
located at One Public Works Drive, Building 95 W, Waterford, Michigan 48238 

• http://www.oakgov.com/water 
 
Written comments received before April 28, 2023 will receive responses in the final project planning 
document. Written comments should be sent to:  
 
Hubbell, Roth, and Clark, Inc. 
Attention: John Balint, PE 
555 Hulet Dr, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan 48302 
or electronically to jbalint@hrcengr.com 
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